
HARTLEBURY PARISH COUNCIL 

APPRAISAL SYSTEM 

 

The Council undertakes appraisals with all staff on a regular basis. The purpose of appraisals is to 

monitor and evaluate staff performance and development at an individual level as part of the 

Council’s normal managerial function. The review enables the Council to: 

 

• Consistently measure individual performance against departmental/organisational 

             objectives 

• Focus staff performance on organisational objectives 

• Encourage continuous improvement 

 

The Council’s policy is that each member of staff will attend a  12 monthly review meeting 

to evaluate his/her performance and development, based on an exchange of views between 

the individual and their Immediate Manager. At the end of the review meeting, staff should 

have an agreed individual action plan (with targets and timescales), and where appropriate an 

individual training plan (with objectives and resources). The plans will be referred to as 

working documents throughout the year and will be updated accordingly. 

 

The Appraisal System has been designed to meet the following specific objectives: 

 

• To ensure all job descriptions are current and accurate and that they align to the Council’s 

             objectives. 

• To ensure staff have clear targets aligned to the objectives, which are time bound, and 

             such targets are able to be revised/updated as required. 

• To ensure that staff have the opportunity to know what performance is expected of them 

              at an individual level and to receive feedback. 

• To ensure that staff are able to discuss training, development and support within their 

              role, in order to fulfil their maximum potential. 

• To assist staff in understanding the contribution their role makes in meeting the Council’s 

              overall objectives. 

• To assist staff in their involvement and participation in the Council’s commitment to 

             continuous improvement. 

 

PROCEDURE 

 

Appraisals take place in November. Appraisals follow a standard format and a 

report is produced to reflect an accurate summary of the discussion. 

 

New members of staff will be briefed on the Appraisal System as part of their Induction. The 

staffing group  will agree the timings with you for Appraisal meetings.  

 

At Appraisal meetings, a standard reporting format is followed as the basis for discussion. 

The duties within your job description will be thoroughly assessed, and potential areas for 

development may be identified and addressed through training and/or supervision. Your 

training needs will be identified and agreed.  

 

Immediately after the meeting, the Staffing the staffing advisory group will produce the summary 

report and you will receive a copy of the document to agree and sign. A copy will also be kept on 

your personnel file for reference and future review meetings. 


